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Photo Caption: Stockton President Herman Saatkamp, seated, is surrounded from left to right 
by Bay-Atlantic Symphony Board President Robert Woodruff, Executive Director Paul D. 
Herron, Music Director Jed Gaylin and Stockton Board of Trustees Chair Stanley Ellis.  
 
Galloway Township, NJ- Stockton President Herman Saatkamp and representatives from the 
Bay-Atlantic Symphony today signed an agreement to make The Richard Stockton College – 
Dante Hall Theater in Atlantic City the premier home to the Symphony along the Atlantic Ocean.   
 
Bay-Atlantic Symphony Executive Director Paul D. Herron, Music Director Jed Gaylin and Board 
President Robert Woodruff were in attendance at the signing ceremony. 
 
Stockton President Herman Saatkamp said, “We are pleased to welcome the Bay-Atlantic 
Symphony to the Atlantic City Arts District and look forward to their music and upcoming 
concerts. The on -Atlantic Symphony, founded in 1983, became the Stockton Performing Arts Center’s 

Orchestra in Residence in 1993.  Their new Atlantic City presence will further extend the 
Symphony’s reach and bring live music to .hE3re[nd biveC7-222s 
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“The Bay-Atlantic Symphony believes great music is for everyone and our mission is to share 
great music with all of southern New Jersey.   Our new presence at Stockton’s Dante Hall 
Theater in the heart of Atlantic City’s burgeoning arts district provides the perfect location to 
cultivate our innovative programming and transformative performances to audiences within the 
Greater Atlantic City area,” explained Bay-Atlantic Symphony Executive Director Paul D. 
Herron. 
 
In 2011, the Bay-Atlantic Symphony performed five free concerts at Dante Hall Theater, which 
brought live concert music to more than 500 community members.  Four concerts by the Bay-
Atlantic Symphony are scheduled for October 4-7, 2012, at Dante Hall Theater for the Atlantic 
City Music Festival.    
 
Additionally, over the past yea


